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Arsha Vidya Gurukulam, Anaikatti and Bharathiya Vidya Bhavan (BVB), Coimbatore
Kendra jointly organizes the above event annually. Since last more than 25 years it is going
on. Swamiji has completed the discourse on all the 18 Chapters of Bhagavat Gita in the
last 20 years. From the year 2015 onwards, Swamiji intend to take Uddhava Gita of  21
Chapters, which is likely to continue as serial lecture every year.

This year yagna was started on  Sunday 26th April with a prayer followed by the welcoming
speech by Sri N.V. Nagasubramaniam, Executive Member of BVB, Coimbatore Kendra.
Every  morning another famous Vedanta Text ‘Vedanta Dindimah’ was taken up. Both
the sessions were well attended. Vote of thanks was given by Sri Suri Joint Secretary of
BVB, Coimbatore Kendra.

Swami Paramarthananda’s yagna
(26th April to 2nd May 2015)


